
 

 
September 24 October 1 

Morning Service Morning Service 

Song Leader  Phil Forrest Song Leader  Eddie Nuckols 

Announcements Matt Maurer Announcements Jered Markman 

Opening Prayer Rick Brown Opening Prayer Matt Maurer 

Scripture Reading  Paul Davenport Scripture Reading  John Davenport 

Sermon  Claude Pharr Sermon  Claude Pharr 

Closing Prayer  Tom Davenport Closing Prayer  Daniel Forrest 

Evening Service Evening Service 

Opening Prayer  Eddie Nuckols Opening Prayer  Scott Tesh 

Sermon  Claude Pharr Sermon  Claude Pharr 

Closing Prayer  Matthew Forrest Closing Prayer  Matthew Forrest 

Lord’s Table  Phil Forrest Lord’s Table  Eddie Nuckols 

Wed Song Leader  Phil Forrest Wed Song Leader  Eddie Nuckols 

Lord’s Supper  Lord’s Supper  

Center Jered Markman  Center Tom Davenport 

Servers Daniel Forrest Servers Steve Anderson 

 Edgar Markman  Matthew Brown 

 Matthew Forrest  Rick Brown 

 John Davenport  Scott Tesh 

Prepare/Clean Betsy Forrest Prepare/Clean The Snows 

Bread Betsy Forrest Bread  

Text 336-816-1509  or Email cblegolas@yahoo.com 

ELDERS 
Matt Maurer    336.655.4899 Claude Pharr  336.768.3172  
Eddie Nuckols  336.492.7619 Phil Forrest      336.751.0764  

DEACONS 
        Rick Brown      Worship Coordinator   336.399.2201 

        Tom Davenport      Fellowship  336.918.6448 

        Jered Markman      Teaching Program  336.469.0976 

     CHURCH LEADERS 

MINISTER   Claude Pharr  
Office 336.751.2866  •  Home 336.768.3172  •  Cell 336.413.4892 

    MEN WHO SERVE 

NORTH MAI  N STREET  

C H U R C H of CH RI S T 

 

605 North Main St.                                                336.751.2866 

Mocksville, NC 27028                                 nmcofc@yadtel.net    

www.nmcofc.org                                               9-24-2017 

The Sincere Milk of the Word 
 
The apostle Peter wrote: “As newborn babes, desire the 
sincere milk of the word, that you may grow thereby.” (1 
Peter 2:2) We might make several observations about this 
passage. 
 
First, just as a newborn baby needs milk in order to grow 
physically, so Christians need the word of God in order to 
grow spiritually. This is why we need to attend church 
regularly and why we need to privately read God’s word. 
Forming these two habits ensures that we will have a regu-
lar diet of God’s word. 
 
Second, note the word “sincere” –“the sincere milk of the 
word.” The New King James Version translates it better like 
this: “the pure milk of the word.” We certainly would not 
want to give contaminated milk to a baby. The same is true 
in spiritual matters. We need the pure, unadulterated, un-
contaminated milk of God’s word. Everything else you read 
may be contaminated: books, articles, newspapers, etc. 
Only when we read our Bibles can we be sure that what 
we read is totally pure truth. 
 
Third, note that Peter says “desire”. We really need a 
strong desire to know what God has to say in His word. 

Claude  



 
 
 
 
 
 

September 24 –28  Gospel Meeting at Lexington CoC 

September 29  Friday  Ladies Night Out at Linville Forest 
church of Christ 

September 30  Saturday  Youth Day at  Highland Acres CoC 

October 7  Saturday  Ladies Day at Deep River CoC 

October 7  Saturday  Ladies Day at West Jefferson CoC 

October 7  Saturday  Linville Forest CoC Golf Tournament  

October 21  Saturday  Ladies Day at Highland Acres CoC 

 

Tom Davenport turns 50    Monday Sept 25 
Jimmy Snow   Monday September 25 

 

 

 

 

 

September 25  Monday  JCM Bible Class at 7pm 

October 1  First Sunday Supper after pm worship 

October 20-21   Vacation Bible School  Friday 6:30-8:30 
pm, Saturday 4-6 pm 

October 21 Saturday   Chicken Stew at 6pm 

 
 WELCOME VISITORS 

You are our honored guests!  Please fill out a visitor  card and put it 
in the collection plate.  If you are looking for a church home, we 

would love to have you as a part of our family. If you would like a 
visit or have some other need, please let us know.        

 

 

 

 
Patsy & Ortie Boyd 

Wednesday September 27 

Visit and pray for our SHUT-INS 

       PANTRY ITEMS NEEDED 

 
 
 

Charles Brown, father of a coworker of Sharon Tesh 
Deborah Dull continues to struggle with her health issues. 
Teresa Johnson has bronchial asthma and is taking breathing 

treatments. 
Sara Koontz received a great report and has no bone cancer. 
Russ La Chapelle Sr will be at Bermuda Commons for several 

weeks. 
Iva Walker has had some tests and is awaiting results. 
Larry Warner passed away this past Wednesday. 
 

******************************** 

Robert Cole 
Vergie Farmer 

Estelle Kluttz 
Sadie Rice 

Wanda Scott 
Dorothy  Smith 

Remember in Your Prayers 

Breakfast Bars 
Canned Peaches 
Canned Chicken 

Canned Tuna 
Cereal/Cheerios 
Jelly 

Peanut Butter 
Spaghetti  
        Sauce 

Susan Clapp   
Mary Edwards  
Sarah Eure 

Glenn Koontz   
Joe Koontz   
John Koontz  

Belinda Nuckols 
Jay Stanley 
 

$1,265 was raised for the Hurricane Relief Fund.  
Thank you for your donations. 


